
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices         Panui o Te rā 
Monday 18th March 2024                                                                             Mane 18th Māehe 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Tahi 
 
LGBTQ+ GROUP - The LGBTQ+ group meets TODAY at lunchtime in the library office. All 
welcome. For more information see Mrs Vercoe or Mr Korth library@kingshigh.school.nz 
kh@kingshigh.school.nz 
 
HOCKEY - Any player wanting to play Hockey this year will need to attend a registration 
meeting in C2 at Interval on TODAY and Tuesday. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS - TODAY is Flute, Cello and Piano. TOMORROW – Brass 
& Violin (NOTE: No Bass lessons on Tuesday, this week). Timetables are on the Music 
Room windows. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast TODAY:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in 
the Performing Arts Centre Foyer, Monday – Friday, from 11-11.15am. 
 
BREAKFAST RUNNING CLUB - The Breakfast Running Club will leave from the Hockey 
Turf at 7:30am sharp every Tuesday and Friday. Runners of all speeds, abilities and ages 
are welcome. We then meet for breakfast ($2) in the Catering Suite after. 
 
JAZZ BAND – Is on tomorrow in the Queen’s High Music Room. New players welcome. 
 
CHRISTIAN GROUP - Tomorrow in A3 at lunchtime. Anyone is welcome, come along for 
some food and some conversation about life. 
 
PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE - The Public Health Nurse, is holding a FREE & CONFIDENTIAL 
health clinic on Wednesday at lunchtime in the Student Support Centre. No booking 
required, just knock on the door and wait to be seen. Alternatively, you can book a visit 
by either, emailing: Rebecca.Young@southerndhb.govt.nz  or Texting: 027 2013421.  
 
K24 FOR GUMBOOT FRIDAY - On Friday 22nd March from 3pm, Year 12s and 13s will be 
taking part in a 24 hour relay to raise funds for Gumboot Friday – this will also be a mufti 
day at King’s (FRIDAY 22ND MARCH). If you are Year 12 or Year 13 and keen to raise 
funds for Gumboot Friday, please fill in the Google Form that was emailed to you 
recently by Mr White. In the lead up, there will be a Friday BBQ each week for all 
students ($2 for a sausage, $3 for 2) and collection buckets going around the school. 
Please help out where you can! 
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Senior/Tuakana  
 
OTAGO POLYTECHNIC (Year 12) – Any Year 12 students who are thinking about Otago 
Polytech as an option for future study (next year or the year after), or would like to know 
more about the opportunities at Otago Polytech for further study, please come to the 
PAC Period 3 on Wednesday 20th March. Make sure you get your attendance marked 
off from your Period 3 teacher first and leave your bag in class. Any questions see Mrs 
Campbell. 
 

SENIOR RUGBY - Preseason training starts on Wednesday 20th March for those 
interested in playing rugby at senior level outside of the 1st and 2nd XV Rugby squads. 
Training will be at Bathgate Park beginning at 3:20 with Mr Tokona. Coaches are still 
TBC, but you'll need to register your interest with Mr Eade who is in charge of admin for 
this level. Touch base with him in C5 or send him an email. (ea@kingshigh.school.nz ) 
 
ID CARDS – Seniors can now pay and order their ID Card at the student office ($13). 
 

Junior/Teina 
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